
 

 

 
 

Shakespeare’s Globe – 
an exciting and safe place for everyone 

 
Our promise to the children and families who use our services: 

We aim to provide all children and young people who visit our premises and use our services 
with a safe, enjoyable and stimulating experience while ensuring that as far as possible, they 
are properly safeguarded. 

We believe all children, regardless of age, disability, gender, racial heritage, religious belief, sexual 
orientation or identity, have an equal right to protection from abuse or neglect. 

We recognise that some of the adults who use our services are vulnerable to abuse and 
neglect in the same way. We are determined to provide this group with a safe and stimulating 
experience at Shakespeare’s Globe. 

We make sure our staff and volunteers are recruited safely and that all the necessary checks 
are done. 

We believe that working in partnership with children, young people, their parents, carers and 
other agencies is essential in promoting the welfare of children and young people. 

We provide effective management and support for staff and volunteers through supervision 
and training. 

When concerns about children arise we will deal with them sensitively, sharing them 
only with the agencies who need to know, and involving families as appropriate. 

 

   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

The Safeguarding Lead at Shakespeare’s Globe is Ian Dixon, Chief Finance & Operations Officer. If you wish to contact him about any aspect of safeguarding 
you can do so by writing to him at Shakespeare’s Globe, 21 New Globe Walk, Bankside, London, SE1 9DT or email ian.d@shakespearesglobe.com 
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